Exceptional Water - Exceptional Service

Board of Water Commissioners CHRISTOPHER J. GARNER, General Manager
March 12, 2020 Board Meeting

Subject:

Authorize the General Manager to execute an agreement with DRP Engineering, Inc., to
provide Construction Management and Inspection Services for Daisy Avenue Alley Water
Main Conversion (MC-5161), in an amount not-to-exceed $256,860.00

Executive Summary:

Proposals were solicited through Planetbids.com to provide Construction Management and
Inspection Services for Daisy Avenue Alley Water Main Conversion (MC-5161). Nine (9)
proposals were received, evaluated and analyzed. The staff recommends DRP Engineering,
Inc., based on their engineering construction management experience on similar projects,
project understanding, resource availability, PLA compliance, and reasonableness of fee. The
not-to exceed fee amount for the services is $256,860.00 and the duration of the Agreement
is through project completion.

Recommendation/Fiscal Impacts

Authorize the General Manager to execute an agreement with DRP Engineering, Inc., to
provide Construction Management and Inspection Services for Daisy Avenue Alley Water
Main Conversion (MC-5161), in an amount not-to-exceed $256,860.00

Fiscal Impact: The cost to the Water Fund will be incurred during FY 20 and FY 21 with the
actual annual amounts unknown at this time, but the total amount will not exceed the contract
total of 256,860.00. These costs are included in the Water Fund FY 20 and FY 21 Budget
and financial projections. _
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